
 
 

NOTTINGHAM 
NURSES’ LEAGUE 

Are you a nurse or midwife 
who has trained, worked or who is still 
working in Nottingham’s Health Services, 
Community Services or University...? 
 

…then we need you! 
 to join a professional network promoting 

the profile of nursing and midwifery from all 
specialities; adult, children’s, mental health, learning 

disabilities etc. 

 to bring past and present traditions together to 
promote the interests and development of 

nursing and midwifery services in Nottingham 

 meetings held twice yearly 

Interested? Or need more information?  
Please contact  the Nottingham Nurses’ League 

for an application form: 
nottinghamnursesleague@gmail.com 


